[bookmark: _GoBack]Teaching formats for the 2021-22 delivery of the IB Ecology, Evolution and Conservation course have been reviewed with respect to safety, ensuring that high educational standards are maintained. Subject to changes in Covid-19 safety guidance we have prepared to deliver our course as follows: 
Lectures
Wherever possible, lectures will be delivered in-person.
Projects
Projects will run as normal, involving a mix of in-person and online supervision as appropriate for the project. 
Field visits
These are expected to go ahead in person. 
If you have any questions about the course delivery, please contact the Course Organiser Prof. William Sutherland (w.sutherland@zoo.cam.ac.uk).

